
Immediate past delegate AWSC and the Assembly Report 
 
 
 
Over the summer The New York State Fair   administration continued to express the idea that they 
would be holding the 18 day 2020 Fair   New York North was preparing to participate by  submitting  our 
payment for the  Booth & start the process of getting volunteers, supplies & insurance  to make this 
possible. .  After a couple of meetings with the Officers & Coordinators in July it was decided to 
withdraw our application to participate this year due to the fact of the COVID-19. I contacted the 
administration of the Fair & was told they understood. They   invited us to participate in 2021. The Fair 
was officially Canceled later by NY State Governor.  In August I was sent an application to be returned by 
August 21st showing our intent to Participate in 2021. If we did not return it they would assume that we 
we not interested in Participating & we would have to wait until after the New Year to reapply with no  
Guarantees that we would be accepted.   
I used the information from this year & will be able update it when we have updated information.  
 
On September 12, Several Officers & Coordinators will participate in a Zoom Meeting for New Group 
Representatives. . We hope that this will make them more comfortable participating in the Assembly 
and as they continue in their service work 
 
On a personal level, being the Past Delegate   has given me an opportunity to continue to meet new 
people, to expand my skill level, and to use the tools of the Program to carry out my duties.  Blessings to 
all the new officers and coordinators whomever your Higher Power Guides to be willing to serve.  
 
Diane C.  


